
Fairfield Union Local School District 

Athletic Booster Meeting 

November 30, 2022 

 

MINUTES 

1. Meeting called to order at 6:04p.m. 

2. Attendance: President; Angi Marinacci-Young, Treasurer; Tara Graham, Coach Graham, Coach Shaeffer, 
Athletic Director; Andy Clark, Carrie Miller, Sarah Mason. 
 

3. Secretary Report- Denise is stepping away from the boosters. Minutes from September 28th read. Angi 
Marinacci- Young motions to approve, Coach Graham seconds. All approve. 
 

4. Treasurer Report- Investment account balance is $22,755.42. Checking balance is $30,823.75. Total for 
accounts $53,579.17. There is still a lingering Athletic Booster Scholarship yet to be paid. No new 
projects. Angi Marinacci-Young motions to approve, Carrie Miller seconds. All approve. 
 

5. Athletic Director Report:  
 
Fall Sports Results: 
 
Womens XC- MSL and District Champions; 2 individuals qualified for the state meet. (Andrea Phillips and 
Anna Conrad). 
Mens XC- MSL and District Champions; Qualified for regionals and the state meet as a team. Marcus 
Runkle (3rd place) and Drew Walton (14th) were All-Ohio. 
Football- Finished the season 5-5, 3-4 MSL (5th) 
Girls Golf- 4th in MSL 
Boys Golf- 3rd in MSL, Qualified for the District as a team. 
Girls Soccer- 2nd in MSL, District Champions 
Boys Soccer- 2nd in MSL, Sectional Finals 
 
Winter Sports: 
 
Girls Basketball- 1-2 Overall, 1-1 in MSL 
Boys Basketball- 1-0 Overall, 1-1 in MSL 
 

6. New Business: Coach Shaeffer thanked the Boosters for purchasing shooting shirts. Discussed possible 
additions to weight room for student athletes. Discussed using same company that was used previously 
for weight room project and getting estimates. District assistance is dependent upon next years budget.  
 

7. Old Business: Concession manager Misty Boch is doing a good job. Angi Marinacci-Young proposed a 
budget increase from $400 to $450 for travel due to increasing gas prices. Tara Graham seconds. All 
Approve. 



8. For the Good of the Group: Welcome Sarah Mason and thank you for joining us. Thanks Coach Shaeffer 
for coming to the meeting. Boosters are here to support student athletes, coaches, district and 
encourage growth in the Falcon Family. Volunteers are greatly appreciated! Your hard work is benefiting 
Falcon Country. 

 

The next meeting will be January 25th, 2023, at 6p.m. 

 

Adjournment: Angi Marinacci-Young motions to adjourn at 6:46pm. Coach Graham seconds. All approve. 

 

 


